
Where can parents and guardians find out 
about what courses the HSCL is running? 
I will send out either an email, letter or text letting you 
know what courses are coming up. I will also post 
information on my office window (next to Entrance 2). 
Or you can contact me through phone 0860434798 or 
email hsclholyspiritjps@gmail.com. 
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